
District 4 Community Policing Advisory Committee Report, October, 2017 

There was not a report from the Community Police Office Supervisor nor the District 4 RCMP.   One 

community member was concerned  with waiting on line for 16 minutes with the non-emergency line to 

report  their concern. 

Volunteers participated with the RCMP members at the Metrotown Skytrain station distributing 

pedestrian reflectors as part of the ICBC education campaign for October.  The reflectors were well 

received and pedestrians were reminded to be seen at night, take care when crossing the street and 

remove ear buds for better pedestrian  safety . 

Station Square and Metrotown Security Managers outlined their security roles.  They are not involved in 

loss prevention unless they have witnessed the act and have observed the entire event.  Security 

members focus is the parking lots and the common areas in the mall outside the vendors premises.  The 

security managers continue to network with each other, alerting each other about possible problem 

individuals and current trends  

Submitted by Mary Gates, Chairperson 

 

 

 


